
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/24/2014 9:32:32 PM
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: At PG&E Gas Control Center

Well it’s not my best photo, but I thought Carla might like to have it as a record of her 
commitment to getting out and seeing stuff!

From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 9:26 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: IMG-20140121-00082.jpg
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